
Fingerprinting  for  children
on West Slope
The El Dorado County Sheriff’s Office S.T.A.R. volunteers will
soon  begin  providing  fingerprint  service  for  children  in
accordance  with  the  National  Child  Safety  Council’s  Young
People Prints.

This service will be provided free of charge at the Sheriff’s
Town Center Substation in El Dorado Hills to children under
the age of 18. A parent or legal guardian must accompany the
child.

To ensure prompt service, call (530) 642.4728.
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